National Incident Management Organization (NIMO)… 
WHO WE ARE & WHAT WE DO

The concept for the NIMO program is to be flexible, responsive and adapt to emerging issues using limited resources. This is all done using a smaller organization, new technology and not only protecting the values at risk but integrating the management of fire to allow for ecosystem benefits. This is the first step in the transition to a more agile, strategic and efficient fire organization. 

There are currently four teams within the NIMO program: Atlanta, Boise, Phoenix and Portland. The configuration of the teams is seven full-time Type 1 command and general staff positions. The small roster allows the teams to function the way the Incident Command System was originally intended by expanding or contracting the size of the team by using “call when needed” resources as well as trainees. 
Since the NIMO teams are employed full-time to conduct special projects and incident response, they can remain on an incident for longer periods of time. This reduces the cost that can be incurred through transition of teams. Limiting team transitions also provides consistency and an additional level of safety since the most vulnerable times for miscommunication and accidents on an incident is during transition.
When the NIMO teams are not on incident assignment they are involved with fuels management, building workforce capacity and capability, expanding the existence and use of Type 3 organizations, fire training and qualifications, developing non-traditional partnerships and complex incident management.
NIMO strives to develop leaders at all levels of fire and aviation management who exhibit excellence in leading by example and who embody the values of Duty, Respect and Integrity. We develop national leaders within our ranks as well as those we mentor and interact with on projects and assignments. 
We hope that you find your experience in working with NIMO to be unique and rewarding. We see each assignment as an opportunity to help individuals get the training and experience they need, as well as an opportunity to better ourselves. We welcome feedback regarding our practices. Your candid insight will help NIMO refine its program and could potentially make changes in the future of fire management.

If you are interested, you may provide your feedback in a written format to any NIMO Team member. We do not require you to put a name with it unless you feel further follow up is warranted. 

We hope you see this as an opportunity to openly express your ideas, thoughts or concerns so we can better serve our Agency Administrators and other fire personnel who work with NIMO. 

